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A motion to move into Executive Session was made by J. Vaughn and seconded by 

C. Westerlund.  The motion was passed. 

 

During the executive session a discussion of Director Byers’ job performance and salary 

for FY25 occurred. 

 

M. Roubitchek will discuss Director Byers’ the job performance assessment with her.  

 

A motion to adjourn the executive session was made by D. Roberts and seconded by 

J. Vaughn.  The motion was approved. 

 


